
As I write this report, I’m on my way to Denver for the 2022 International Microwave 
Symposium. I’m looking forward to seeing old colleagues and friends. I hope you get 
the opportunity to attend technical conferences. It’s a great way to find out about the 
newest technology and catch up with old friends. On Wednesday I’m flying to Seattle 
for the June Board Series which will be in Bellevue, WA. Along with Director Elect 
Grigorian, and Past Director Gostin, I will be attending multiple Board, committee, and 
Assembly. 
 
I want to remind all of you that during the meeting series, a “Meet the 2023 IEEE 
President-Elect Candidates Forum” will be held on Friday, 24 June 2022 from 6:00 pm 
to 7:30 pm PT. The event will be livestreamed for IEEE members not attending the 
June Meeting Series. I encourage you to share this information with the members in 
your Section and Chapters, so you can all watch the forum and learn more about the 
candidates. 
 
As Past Director Gostin wrote in her report, our meeting this month is an important one, 
since the ExCom will be selecting the candidates for the slate for Region 3 Director-
Elect 2024-2025.  
 
Next month there will be no ExCom meeting. I hope you will all be enjoying summer 
vacation this year, and we’ll have our next ExCom meeting in August. 
 
As always, thanks for all you do for IEEE! 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Director 
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